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Bozho and special thanks! 

 

All of Tribal Council share a profound appreciation and gratitude for all the NHBP staff and 
volunteers who played a role in planning and executing the Gathering. Your exceptional hard 
work, dedication, and unwavering commitment to ensure the event was fulfilled in a good way is 
commendable. 

The success of the Gathering was a testament to your collective efforts and the countless hours 
you devoted to making it a memorable and meaningful experience for all attendees. Your 
willingness to go above and beyond, working extra hours, and facing the changes and 
challenges that arose throughout the event truly exemplify the spirit of our Tribe. 

We understand that the Gathering demanded tremendous adaptability, and we applaud each 
one of you for handling the changes with professionalism and a positive attitude. Your ability to 
think on your feet and navigate through challenges made a significant impact on the overall 
success of the event. 

We recognize the sacrifices you made and the personal commitments you set aside to ensure 
the event's success. Your dedication to our Tribe and Community is truly admirable, and it is 
because of your collective efforts that the Gathering was a resounding success. 

Moreover, the seamless coordination and teamwork displayed during the event are a reflection 
of the strong bond we share as a Tribe. It is this sense of unity that sets us apart and makes us 
a formidable force when we come together for a common goal. 

As a Tribal Council, we are incredibly proud to serve such an extraordinary team. Your 
unwavering support and passion for our Tribe continue to inspire us every day. The positive 
feedback from attendees and the lasting impact of the Gathering on our Community are 
testaments to the dedication and hard work each one of you contributed. 

As we reflect on the success of the Gathering, let us carry forward this collaborative spirit and 
determination to future endeavors. Our shared values and collective efforts will undoubtedly 
pave the way for more milestones and achievements in the future. 

Once again, thank you for your extraordinary hard work, dedication, and resilience. The success 
of the Gathering is a testament to the exceptional team we have, and we are deeply grateful for 
each one of you. 

 

A heartfelt Kche Migwéch, 

NHBP Tribal Council 

 

 

 


